U. S. Department of Housing and Urban Development

Washington, D.C. 20410-8000
February 26,1998

OFFICE OF THE ASSISTANT SECRETARY

FOR HOUSING-FEDERAL HOUSING COMMISSIONER

MORTGAGEE LETTER 98-12
TO:   ALL APPROVED MORTGAGEES

ATTENTION:   SERVICING MANAGERS (SINGLE FAMILY)

SUBJECT:    Oklahoma City Central Servicing Office

    HUD is pleased to announce that it has designated the Oklahoma City Office as its central servicing office.  Mr. John Buenger, formerly of the Minnesota State Office, has been appointed Director, Single Family Division.

    Effective immediately, the Oklahoma City Office is responsible for all lender and homeowner inquiries related to FHA-insured servicing issues and loss mitigation concerns nationwide.

    Lenders may direct their inquiries to that office or refer homeowners for assistance by using the new toll-free telephone number, (888) 297-8685.

    Questions concerning this information may be directed to Mr. Buenger at the above telephone number.

Sincerely yours,





Nicolas P. Retsinas

Assistant Secretary for Housing-

Federal Housing Commissioner

